
Tree Commission Minutes of December 3, 2024 

Minutes of the October 1, 2024 meeting were approved as reported 

Public Forum/Resident Requests: None 

 New Business: 

o Tree Replacements at Square: Commission members discussed the many pros and cons 

of the selection of trees that were offered by Director Rosen and commission member, 

Larry Brammer.  Although all of them were excellent considerations, it was decided to 

opt for the following: 

 Replace the cedar tree at the corner of Washington & Broadway with a Blue 

Spruce or similar variety of evergreen 

 Plant a Littleleaf Tree on the west side of the Fountain 

 Black Gum planted on the northwest portion along Laurel Street 

 Zelkova planted in place of the former tree sculpture location 

 

Requests of Commission Members: 

 At next meeting, perhaps there could be a discussion on introducing plants to the “welcome 

to Highland” signs and plant selection for hanging baskets. 

Motion to adjourn at 5:00PM 

 

Next meeting, February 4, 2025 @ 4:00PM in the KRC 

 


